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Fire hydrant

Key details

Addresses Outside 61 Montague Road, South Brisbane, Queensland 4101

Type of place Fire hydrant
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Period Federation 1890-1914

Geolocation -27.471074 153.014977

Key dates Local Heritage Place Since — 1 January 2004
Date of Information — June 2011

In 1896, Brisbane Fire Brigade Superintendant John Hinton recommended that fixed pillar fire hydrants be
installed just in the streets around the city centre. Pillar hydrants were more hydraulically efficient than the stand
pipes or portable hydrants then in use. Across the river, the South Brisbane Municipal Council followed suit. It
had installed hydrants for the South Brisbane Volunteer Fire Brigade by 1902. Initially the hydrants were placed
around the commercial centre of South Brisbane. In 1913, the South Brisbane Fire Board requested 25 additional
hydrants, at a total cost of £120, to be installed in streets that did not receive hydrants in 1901. As the South
Brisbane end of Montague Road contained a number of commercial buildings including the Glass Works then it is
likely that this fire hydrant dates from the second round of instalments in 1913.
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Note: This information has been prepared on the basis of evidence available at the time including an external
examination of the building. The statement of significance is a summary of the most culturally important aspects
of the property based on the available evidence, and may be re-assessed if further information becomes
available. The purpose of this information is to provide an informed evaluation for heritage registration and
information. This does not negate the necessity for a thorough conservation study by a qualified practitioner,
before any action is taken which may affect its heritage significance.
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